
All MDX meeting locations comply with applicable requirements of the Americans with Disabilities Act. 
Auxiliary aids or services will be provided upon request with at least five (5) days notice prior to the date 
of the public review.  If hearing impaired, telephone the Florida Relay Service Numbers (800) 955-8771 
(TDD) or (800) 955-8770 (Voice), for assistance.  MDX invites all interested parties to attend. For further 
information or assistance, please contact Ms. Tere Garcia, Public Information Officer, by phone at (786) 
277-9292 or by e-mail at 924east@mdxway.com, or write to Mayra Diaz, MDX Planning Manager, at 
3790 N.W. 21st Street, Miami, Florida 33142.     

The Miami-Dade Expressway Authority (MDX) has scheduled an Alternatives Public
Workshop for the SR 924/Gratigny Parkway East Extension to I-95 as part of the 
Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study. This workshop will have an 
open house meeting format, where the public will have an opportunity to learn 
about the different alternatives being evaluated, ask questions and provide 
comments to MDX representatives on a one-to-one basis. Your participation is 
encouraged and appreciated. Please join us on:

NOTICE OF ALTERNATIVES PUBLIC WORKSHOP 
FOR STATE ROAD 924/GRATIGNY PARKWAY EAST EXTENSION TO I-95

PROJECT DEVELOPMENT & ENVIRONMENT (PD&E) STUDY

Thursday, June 30, 2011
6 p.m. to 8 p.m.

Bethel Apostolic Temple
Fellowship Hall

1855 NW 119 Street
Miami, FL 33167


